
The usual Jesse Ketchum and Missionary books have been received and 
distributed as prizes during the year.

The Sunday School Picnic was held at Wilson, N.Y. ; the Junior Picnic, 
at Island Park ; and the Chinese Picnic, at Lambton Park ; and all who 
attended spent a pleasant time.

The Annual Christmas Gift Festival was held December 22nd, and the 
abundance of the gifts from our Scholars made it possible for a number of 
families to enjoy the Christmas Season.

The Sunday School Orchestra, whose valuable services are recognized 
by the School, held its Annual Concert on April 5th. The large number 
present fully appreciated the excellent programme presented.

During the year 28,574 Verses were recited, being an average of 597 each 
Sunday, (hoys 217; Girls, 380). On January 23rd, 1440 verses were 
recited, which was the largest number recited on any one Sunday.

The average attendance has been 388 ; Officers, 11 ; Male Teachers, It ; 
Female Teachers, 40 ; Male Scholars, 149 ; Female Scholars, 177.

The total number on the roll is 645, made up as follows ; Officers, 12 ; 
Male Teachers, It; Female Teachers, 57; Male Scholars, 265; and 
Female Scholars, 300.

The total amount contributed was $494.80, of which, $7.03 has been 
paid to the Educational Society; $57.11 to the Quarterly Board, who 
advanced the School, $100 ; and the balance, with accumulated interest, to 
the Missionary Society.

There are 1665 volumes in the Library ; average circulation, too
A cordial invitation is extended to all to visit the School ; and any 

who may be able to assist in any of the departments will find work to do.
We solicit your prayers for the welfare of the School, and your financial 

support in carrying on the work so dear to our hearts.
On behalf of the Committee,

CHAS. E. HOWARTH,
Secretary.


